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National Music Industry Review Report  
 
Today the Music Industry Review into sexual harm, sexual harassment and 
systemic discrimination report, Raising Their Voices was released. The report’s 
findings are drawn from consultation with over 1,600 people, including industry 
and victim survivors, and sets out important recommendations for change in the 
industry. 
 
Live Performance Australia (LPA) acknowledges the findings released in the 
report. 
 
LPA and the Executive Council will review the recommendations and consider 
what actions need to be taken to implement solutions for sustainable change. 
LPA is committed to working with its industry colleagues and our Members to 
ensure that our workplaces are safe, equal, diverse, inclusive and respectful. 
 
The Music Industry Joint Statement Acknowledgement of Harm, of which 
LPA is a signatory, can be viewed here. 
 
LPA reminds all Members that we developed an Industry Code, policy templates 
and resources in 2018, and ran 20 Respectful Workplaces Training sessions 
nationally over 18 months following release of the Code. 
 
We encourage all Members to review current policies and practices and 
contact us if you require any assistance or advice. 
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We also encourage Members to read the report released today, reflect on your 
work environments, and provide feedback to us on where you feel LPA should 
focus future action in response to recommendations outlined in the report. 

 

  

  

For more information please contact 
  

 

  

Evelyn Richardson 
Chief Executive Officer 
0407 303 646 
email 

  

  

  

  

Update your details 
 
LPA is changing the way that we communicate with our Members. You now 
have the ability to select what type of communications you wish to receive. 
 
Click the button below to login to your account and let us know what type of 
communications you'd like to receive. 
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Live Performance Australia (LPA) and the Live Performance Australia logo are trademarks of the Australian 
Entertainment Industry Association. ABN 43 095 907 857. The information in this email is confidential and may be 
legally privileged. The views and opinions expressed in this email are the author's and do not necessarily reflect 
those of LPA as an organisation. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete the original 
message and notify the sender immediately by return email, or telephone on +61 (0)3 8614 2000. Any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or action taken or omitted in reliance on it may be unlawful.  
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